
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
                 CCMC AUTHORITY – BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

                          December 16th, 2018 

                                 5:30-9:00pm 

 
This Public Notice that there may be a quorum 
of the Cordova Community Medical Center 

Authority – Board of Directors present at the 
Cordova Community Medical Center Christmas 
Dinner being held at The Reluctant Fisherman 

on Saturday, December 15th.  

 
This event is not intended as an official meeting 

of the CCMC Authority – Board of Directors. 

This Notice is being posted in the event there 

may be a quorum of the Board, however no 

official business or action by this body will 

occur. 


